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September 27, 2010

B. Armitage

Johnston Products
Custom Metal Fabrication
Cedar Hill Texas

Re: Safety Performance

I am pleased with your contribution to the required safety performance and
incentives your company has shown along with the contribution in time and
strong effort in helping StructureTone SW maintain an outstanding Safety
Program on all our projects.

Your overall safety performance has helped keep both our companies qualified
within the OSHA Partnership program through our local TEXO/ABC chapters
statewide in Texas. By integrating safety as a daily job requirement, our image
as safety conscious companies will be the result we all can pass on and talk
about for years to come.

I look forward to continue working with Johnston Products toward this
objective, and continued success in our safety programs. Thanks again for
your time, energy, and most of all your strong commitment to a safe and
healthy work place.

Vil

Moss N. Kines
Safety Manager
DFW Region
StructureTone SW



